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KENOSHA –  Kenosha residents are reminded that no banners, signs, decorations or 
obstructions are allowed in the public right-of-way – including political signs –  per City 
ordinance.  This includes placing signs on street lights and traffic sign posts.

Exceptions require receiving permission in writing from the Director of Public Works.

People who are found in violation of the ordinance may be subject to a fine of up to $300 per 
day. The City also removes the signs or other obstructions from the public right-of-way.  If you
observe a violation of signs in the public right of way please call 262-653-4050.
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